





In May 2017, the Richmond Farmland Owner’s
Association worked with City Council, Pioneer Farming
Families and Local Community Groups to create new
policies to reduce house sizes on our farmland.

After extensive and thorough consultation with the farming

community, the City of Richmond adopted a policy to
reduce the size of homes that can be built on farmland.

The policy set out of the following:

* On properties of up to 0.5 acres in size, homes of up to 5382 sqft may be built
* On properties sized greater than 0.5 acres, the maximum home size cannot exceed
10,763 sqft

In February 2018, Council brought this issue back to impose further restrictions on
house sizes without seeing the true effects of the existing by-law. The Richmond
Farmland Owners Association then worked with the farming community and
stakeholders to educate council and the public on modern day farming and the
impact of any further restrictions.

Upon concluding their advocacy campaign, the Farmland Owners association with
the support of some council members was able to keep the current by-law in place till
it's true effects can be seen.

Due to the results of the housing debate, many groups including certain councillors
who advocated for further restrictions on house sizes on farmland have now brought
up another issue with which they are trying to save face but the farmers are again the
collateral damage - Further restrictions on Farm Structures and Buildings.

Council and Staff have dangerously expedited this issue while ignoring tt
right to farm, ignoring the recommendations of the City’s Agricultural Adv
Committee and not consulting with experts and stakeholders who will be
impacted by the proposed changes















